
ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, BHOPAL 

 

SMS/CIR/2023-2024/25       Date: 20.01.2024 

 

Dear Parents/Students, 

Greetings from St. Montfort School. You are requested to note the following: - 

 

1. Kindly refer to the Circular dated 09.01.2024, circular no: SMS/CIR/2023-

2024/25, informing about the change of school timing. Kindly note, the 

present time schedule will continue till 31st January, 2024. 

2. School will remain off on 22nd January, 2024. 

3. We will be taking class group photo of Nursery to Class-II on 2nd February, 

2024. All the parents are requested to send their wards in proper School 

Winter Uniform. 

4. On 12th February, 2024, we will be taking class group photograph of 

Classes III to XI. All the parents are requested to send their wards in proper 

School Winter Uniform. 

 

 

      

Bro. Monachan K.K. 

Principal 

 


